














Midwest Shelter for Homeless Veterans 

433 S. Carlton Avenue, Wheaton, IL 60187 

Phone: 630-871-VETS (8387) Fax: 630-871-MSHV (6748) 

christinelewis@mshv.org 

August 6, 2025

Dear Member Eckhoff & Member Ozog,

Midwest Shelter for Homeless Veterans (MSHV) is grateful for the opportunity to request $16,000 
from DuPage County’s Member Initiative Program in support of our Hero Homes campaign. These 
funds will specifically be allocated towards architectural renderings and engineering fees. MSHV 
understands the Member Initiative Program is reimbursement-based and confirms that requested 
program fees will be paid in full before the fiscal year ends on November 30.

For over 25 years, MSHV has been dedicated to ending veteran homelessness and restoring 

hope. Through housing, employment support, and essential wrap around services, we equip at-

risk veterans and their resilient families to rebuild stable, independent lives. At MSHV, we believe 

our heroes who defended our homes deserve a home and future filled with freedom, honor, and 

the opportunity to live with the same independence and pride they fought to protect.  

With a goal of raising $1.2 million, we seek to establish Hero Homes- a 20 unit affordable 

housing community for veterans, located in downtown Wheaton. This site is ideally situated near 

transportation, employment opportunities, and essential services. Hero Homes is 

designed to address the growing needs of veterans in DuPage County who are experiencing 

homelessness or are at risk of homelessness due to financial hardship or mental health 

challenges. 

Veteran residents will receive comprehensive services, including case management, employment

assistance, peer support and clinical care. In partnership with the DuPage 

Housing Authority, all 20 units will be supported by project-based rental assistance 

vouchers, ensuring long term affordability.  

Our goal is to offer not just a place to live, but a foundation for rebuilding lives. With DuPage 

County’s support, Hero Homes will help turn the path from homelessness into a journey 

toward permanent housing and renewed hope for our veterans.  

We are deeply grateful for the years of foundational support from the DuPage County Board. 

It is because of your unwavering commitment that we are able to honor our veterans every single 

day and rise to the challenge of meeting their growing needs—ensuring every veteran knows: 'We 

hear your stories, and in the truest spirit of military service, we will never leave 

you behind.” 

For questions or additional information, please feel free to contact me at kristal@mshv.org or 

630-871-8387 ext. 618.

Thank you for all you do, 

Kristal Wilson 

Grants Manager 


















